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Autistica - Neurodiversity Employers Index Marketing Report
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WELCOME...



Happy New Year!

We hope that 2025 brings you peace and happiness. 

Apologies for the lateness of this month’s newsletter. Things have been a little hectic with getting 
back into the swing of work / life balance. 

In this month’s newsletter it is packed full of ongoing information around Disability Benefits, 
Employer reports, beautiful artwork and interesting articles from The Spectrum magazine and 
more.

If you have anything that you would like to share or that you have seen and would like to make 
others aware then please send them over to emma@thinkmusique.co.uk and they will be added 
into the next months newsletter.







Socials...

Instagram (@thinkmusique)  Think Musique  

Think Musique Ltd 2025

https://www.instagram.com/thinkmusique/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61563710783725

